
Question on Notice 
 

No. 638 
 

Asked on 22 May 2024 
 
 

MR A POWELL ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER 
FOR DIGITAL SERVICES (HON B MELLISH) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister provide a list of 2024 expected progress payment dates for the Cross River Rail 
PPP partners (as of 1 January 2024) and if any of these dates have been missed to date? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Glass House for the question. 
 
I am advised that progress claims for the Cross River Rail PPP partners have been paid monthly 
since 2019, and that no progress payments have been missed. 
 
The details of payments remain commercial-in-confidence. 
 
 
 


